
 Polotsk CSMC 27 мая 2024

The Decade of Cybersecurity will be held in Belarus
from May 27 to June 5

The program of the decade includes lectures and seminars where experts will talk about
common types of IT crimes, give practical advice on how to protect yourself from intruders
and save money during financial transactions, the Interior Ministry noted.

The staff's attention will be focused on vulnerable categories - the elderly and children.
Employees will remind minors of the rules of behavior in social networks, messengers, and
online games. The most common offenses of teenagers on the Internet and responsibility for
such actions will be discussed at school meetings with teachers and parents.

The Ministry of Internal Affairs reminded that every user should understand that it is
completely impossible to remove digital traces on the network. Therefore, impunity and
anonymity, which the organizers of criminal schemes allegedly promise, are just tricks


